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News from the Board of Administration: 
 
December 2008 Retirement Checks: 
 
Please be reminded that the December 2008 retirement checks will be  
payable on January 2, 2009. 
 
2008 1099R’s: 
 
The Retirement Office is currently processing your 2008 1099R’s and they 
will be mailed by January 30, 2009.  If you have changed your address since 
November 30, 2008, please contact the Retirement Plan Office to update 
your information to avoid any delays in receiving your 2008 1099R. Please 
note that similar to retirement checks, 1099R’s with incorrect addresses 
are returned to the Retirement Plan Office.  
 
DIRECT DEPOSIT: 
 
Electronic Direct Deposit (EDD) is a convenient way to avoid any delays in 
the receipt of your monthly retirement allowance. If you have not signed 
up to have your check deposited directly into your bank account, please 
contact the Retirement Plan Office. EDD is safe, convenient, and you will 
receive a monthly statement of the deposit, including all year-to-date  
information. If you have questions or would like to sign up for EDD, please 
contact the Retirement Plan Office at 213-367-1715 or via our website. 

News from the Retired Employees' Association: 

A Monthly Publication by the DWP Retirement Board 

E-mail: retire@ladwp.com 

Website: http://retirement.ladwp.com 

Telephone: (800) 367-7164 

Retirement Board Members 
Javier Romero, President       H. David Nahai 
Eugene K. Canzano   Forescee Hogan-Rowles 
Cindy Coffin     Ronald O. Vazquez 
            Michael Moore 

ANOTHER HOLIDAY SEASON AND YEAR HAVE COME TO AN END.   MAY ALL RETIREES' BEGIN THE NEW 
YEAR WITH THANKS TO THE DWP FOR THE CONTINUED RECEIPT OF OUR PENSION CHECKS AND OTHER 
BENEFITS.   MANY OTHER RETIREES' IN AMERICA HAVE NOT BEEN SO FORTUNATE THIS PAST YEAR. 
GOOD HEALTH AND HAPPINESS IN THE NEW YEAR TO ALL RETIREES'.  



IMPORTANT NUMBERS TO REMEMBER:  
 

Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (DWP):   Retired Employees’ Association Officers: 
To report the death of an eligible spouse (213) 367-1715  Dolores Foley - President   (626) 445-7376 
To report the death of a retiree  (213) 367-1721  Tim Hemming – 1st   Vice President  (562) 708-4428 
DWP Credit Union   (800) 300-9728  Don Mc Poland – 2nd Vice President  (818) 243-3174 
DWP Employees’ Association  (213) 367-3146  Norma Aguirre – Treasurer   (562) 926-2559 
DWP INTAKE Magazine   (213) 367-1361  Anna Gee - Secretary   (626) 576-8522 
DWP Health Plan & Medicare  (800) 831-4778  Lloyd Herbs - Chaplain   (323) 757-2327 
DWP Retirement Office   (213) 367-1712  Mary Cardona – Sergeant-at-Arms  (323) 222-7042 
        Ramiro Beltran – Empl. Assn. Liaison (909) 622-9517 
        Billy Younger – Credit Union Liaison (310) 637-7486
        Vince Foley – Chairman, Retirees’ Health Care & 
          Benefits Committee   (626) 445-7376 
        Dave Cox - At-Large Director  (310) 472-6363 


